
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2024 

 

Dear Parents 

 

The St Fidelis Annual Sports Carnival for students from Foundation-Year 6 

will be held on Friday 22 November 2024. The venue will be Coburg 

Athletics Track 
 

ALL STUDENTS NEED TO WEAR SPORTS UNIFORM 

HATS ARE COMPULSORY 

 

PARENTS & FAMILIES ARE MOST WELCOME TO ATTEND TO 

SUPPORT THE STUDENTS AND THEIR TEAMS 

 

If possible, the students can wear coloured socks, or coloured ribbon in their 

hair, on their hats or on their t-shirts to distinguish the teams apart. 

 

It is advisable that students wear sunscreen. Sunscreen can be in the colors 

of the teams. 

 

Please note that in the event of extreme weather conditions, the Sports 

Carnival will be cancelled. 

 

We are seeking parent assistance in conducting the Sports/Athletics Day 

events. If you are able to assist, please complete the Form on Audiri. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Michael Jennings 

Sports/Athletics Day Coordinator 

 
 


